
Public Beach Committee


Meeting Minutes


August 31, 2022


Meeting called to order at 6:30pm in the Town Hall meeting room by Dave Stuart.


Attending: David Stuart, Jim Ouimette, Stan Walczyk, Brian DiOrio, Marlene De Angelus ,Marie Cole


and Rich Kardasen.


New Business:


Membership approved Dave as Chair, Jim Ouimette as Vice Chair and Rich Kardasen as Secretary.


Motion made, seconded and approved.


Members were asked to do the on line Ethics Training and Open Meeting Law Training as required by the 
Commonwealth. The Secretary will send out the information to everyone.


New Business not anticipated before posting:


Marie Cole requested to become a member of the committee. Chair asked her to send a letter of intent 
to the Select Board for approval, with our acknowledgment.


Members requested information on our approximate budget for the project. Dave will verify.


Members reviewed ideas that they found interesting and possible for the project. Dave Stuart will 
forward the plans that the original committee looked at. They will be sent to all members.


The next meeting will be held on Wednesday September 21, 2022 at 6:30pm at a location to be 
announced.


Adjourned at 7:20pm



